Thomas Froggatt Memorial Charity Rugby Match 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The second annual Thomas Froggatt Memorial Charity Rugby Match in aid of the Calvert Trust will take place at Egremont RUFC on Wednesday 28th December at 1.30pm. 

As well as being a tribute to Thomas, it's designed to be an ideal opportunity for OSBs of all ages, male and female, to get together at a time when many are home for the holiday period from work, university etc.

Last year we had 24 OSB players in the match v an Egremont XV, as well as numerous OSB parents and supporters who between them managed to drink the bar dry whilst also raising £2000 for the charity! Any interested players (of all ages) should check the Facebook pages of Jonathan Garrod and Simon Edwards for information. 

If last year is anything to go by, the after match reunion will carry on long into the night!

It is hoped that this event will become a firm fixture in the calendar for OSBs.

